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Nesky, Anthony

From: sarah@uraniumwatch.org

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 3:52 PM

To: Rosnick, Reid

Cc: Nesky, Anthony; Group A-AND-R-DOCKET

Subject: Amended Hearing Request and Request for Records

Dear Mr. Rosnick, 

 

This is to amend my request for extension of time for the public to submit comments on the 

40 CFR Part 16 Subpart W Rulemaking.  I request a 120-day extension of time. 

 

I have also realized that there are no Section 114 Letters/Responses for facility information  

for the Kennecott Sweetwater Mill.  If the EPA is going to 

make assertions regarding the Sweetwater Mill, the documentation to support those 

assertions must be available to the public on the Rulemaking Docket and EPA Subpart W 

webpage. 

 

Also, the EPA Background Information Document and the Risk Assessments refer to various 

other documents.  However, there is scant information regarding public access to these records, 

and the EPA has not posted these documents to the EPA Subpart W Website. 

 

A 120-day extension of time to submit comments will give the EPA time to request pertinent information 

from Uranium One, Energy Fuels, and Kennecott and make those responses and the documents 

referenced in the 

BID and Rick Assessments available to the public and for the public to review the documents in order to 

frame comments. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request, 

 

Sarah Fields 

Program Director 

Uranium Watch 

PO Box 344 

Moab, Utah 84533 

435-260-8384 

 

 


